
 

 

 

 

March 11, 2020 
 

National Science Foundation (NSF) Notice on Operations  
 
 
Attention: University Research Community 
  
The National Science Foundation is:  
 

• Pausing non-essential travel by staff; 
• Moving to wholly virtual merit review panels and;  
• Encouraging NSF-sponsored meetings, to be held virtually with full implementation by the week 

of March 16th.  
• Proposals will continue to be accepted unless announced otherwise.  

 
Read the full NSF Statement on Coronavirus Disease 2019 (COVID-19) 
 

 

 
 

For more information, please visit the ORA website at www.ora.miami.edu. 
 

 

https://www.ora.miami.edu/_assets/pdf/announcements/nsf.pdf
https://nam01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.ora.miami.edu%2F&data=02%7C01%7CMValero%40med.miami.edu%7C39ae7ab53b9347af56b108d7bc7cc36c%7C2a144b72f23942d48c0e6f0f17c48e33%7C0%7C0%7C637185116346236592&sdata=FRMVK9eONmDjZJuuaKy2dbV5%2FOO5kTUeFr78Y42sVnI%3D&reserved=0

